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From : scardigno@netzero. net [maiIto:scardigno©netzeronetJ
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2016 10:12 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Pennichuck rate increase petition

Re: Pennichuck rate increase petition.

As a Pennichuck customer in both Nashua and Middleton, we oppose the requested rate
increase. Our bill in Middleton is twice as much as our bill in Nashua and we have minimal
water usage there,. Part ofthat bill is to pay for capital improvements in other locations near
Middleton. This seems unfair to spread this cost in that regional area versus the spreading it
across the entire Pennichuck customer base. We also understood that Nashua’s acquisition of
Pennichuck was to limit the rate increases. We, as homeowners don’t see that.

Sincerely,

Stephen & Laraine Scardigno


